

Tuesday, January 20, 2015

National Athletic Trainers Association Attn. Ellen Satlof, Public Relations 1620 Valwood Parkway, Suite 115 Carrollton TX 75006

Dear Ms. Satlof,

My purpose in writing is to request to be included as a part of the youth sports safety alliance. I have been an Athletic Trainer over 40 years and my company promotes youth safety as well as I serve as an athletic trainer for a private school. I also work with the Jacksonville Sports Medicine Program which is a member of the alliance.

Thank you and I look forward to hearing from you and being a part of this united effort.

Sincerely,

Jim Mackie, M. Ed., ATC, LAT

"Providing Nationally Certified & State Licensed Athletic Trainers for Healthcare Services & Safe Sports"